

February 7, 2017

Daemen College Faculty and Staff

Dear Colleagues,

I hope you are having a productive semester and are enjoying our unusually mild winter. Spring will be here before we know it.

In recognition of Independence Day on Tuesday, July 4, 2017, the Cabinet has approved the extension of this holiday observance to include Monday, July 3. Administrative offices will be closed and classes will not be held.

That is, the College will be closed beginning on Saturday, July 1 and will reopen on Wednesday, July 5, 2017.

We hope that you will enjoy this opportunity for extended time with family and friends.

Cordially,

Gary A. Olson President